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To whom it may concern 
 
I am a resident of Whitstable and I wish to strongly object to the  proposed housing development at Brooklands 
Farm.  I note the following as areas of concern:- 
 
Our local health services are already over-stretched  in regard to dentists, hospitals and GP appointments and with 
so many proposed new residents this will make matters even worse 
 
There would be a increase in  traffic on local roads which are already struggling when driving around the Whitstable 
area with road closures or traffic lights due to repairs or improvements for things such as water leaks or gas 
leaks.  There will be more pressure on the roads with an increase of  so many vehicles. 
 
There is a risk of significantly increased flooding at Brooklands and downstream in Chestfield and Swalecliffe 
 
How can the local sewage systems cope with such a huge increase when there are already issues with the system 
not managing and sewage pumped into the sea 
 
How can it be agreed to use agricultural land for housing  when being used for the purpose of agriculture must 
surely be better? 
 
There will be further loss of  wildlife habitats which will be  bad for genuine biodiversity and our whole environment 
 
. 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs S Sharp 
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